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Concern:
Ken informed the guild about the health status of Ron Clemens; Ron had hoped to be at the meeting but was unable too.  
Business
Membership dues can be paid at the meeting, members who forgot can pay at the February meeting, and Greg will have membership cards for pickup at next meeting. 
2017 Review
The guild has approximately $2,500 in the bank, about the same amount as at the beginning of the year.  Expenses from last year included:
· $50 donatation to Two Rivers Gallery towards the purchase of a Vicmark chuck for the Grizzly lathe
· Donation to the Hospice House in the memory of Mary Clark
· Purchase of cameras and sound system for demonstrations
· Central Interior Round-up paid for itself
· Annual BBQ. 
Events the Gulid participated in included:
· BBQ
· Summer Farmers Market
· Northern BC Exhibition
· Central Interior Round-Up
· Beads of Courage
· Mini Maker Faire
· Artisans of the North 
· Studio Fair
· Artisans Fair
· MakerLab Thursday evenings
· Monthly meetings
· Public demonstrations


Questions, Discussions, Success and Failures
A members shop tour was discussed where members can see others shops, and get ideas on different techniques and products.  The tour will occur on Saturday May 5th.  Ken, Art, Bill and Tim will host the tour more information to follow.
Guild tasks
Various guild members again volunteered to take on various guild functions, thanks to those who volunteered.
2018
Tim and Ray are to investigate registering the guild as a not-for profit society.  A report will be presented to the guild in the April meeting
Members are encouraged to bring more examples of their work to future meetings for show and tell and critique.  This month Don Wilkins discussed various different ways of drying wood.  Art showed a number of wooden spoons that he had made ranging from carved only to lathe turned to lathe and carved.
The AGM meeting was called.




